Oshawa

PUC Networks Inc.

100 Simcoe Street South, Oshawa, Ontario L1H 7M7 « Tel. (905) 723-4623 « Fax (905) 723-7947 « E-mail contactus@opuc.on.ca

October 24, 2013

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. (ED 2002-0560)
2014 TRM4 Distribution Rate Application (EB-2013-0162)

Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. (“Oshawa”) acknowledges receipt of the Ontario Energy Board’s (“Board”) letter
dated October 21, 2013 notifying Oshawa that Board staff “has reviewed Oshawa’s 2014 IRM4 application and

its responses to interrogatories and has no concerns with the application and the changes agreed to by the
applicant”.

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1, Oshawa’s Reply Submission, if it intends to file one, is due by
November 5, 2013. Please accept this letter as Oshawa’s Reply Submission. Oshawa is in full agreement with
Board staff’s position and has no further comments.
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